
October 1, 1991 

Dear Jeffrey: 

I was at Taylor Ranch this summer (with the La Grande IHC) and 
spoke briefly with you about caretaking. I am interested in 
applying for the winter of '92. Please send me 
information/applications for the job. 

My address is: 

Paul Neumann 
P.O. Box 11681 
Eugene OR 97440 

Many thanks, 


